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I strongly oppose this measure!  The last thing we need is another "oversight board" 

of unelected, non-farming, far left  activists, who no nothing about the farming 

industry, setting policy and making rules that are just going to make things worse and 

drive farmers, especially small farms out of business.  The only way this could 

possibly work is if EVERY board member was required to be an active farmer with 

employees. 

 

I grew up on a 20 acre farm in Wasco County, and currently live on a small 5 acre 

farm in Umatilla county.  

 

Thank you 

Robert DeRocher  

USN CPO (Retired) 


